
MINUTES OF THE May 19th, 2022 

BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING 

   

The Budget Workshop meeting of the Onondaga Township Board was called to order on May 19, 

2022 at 6:00 PM. The location for this meeting was held at Onondaga Township Hall. 

 

We said the pledge and had a moment of silence.  

 

Present were Supervisor Phil Hutchison, Treasurer Sara Ammerman, Clerk Marcie Seavolt, Trustee 

John Myers. Trustee Pete Garner arrived at 6:24 pm.  

 

Ammerman briefed the Board on the Chart of Accounts. We focused on the revenue and 

discussed each line item. We discussed the Fire Department changes. Verified the proposed Fee 

Schedule changes. Also, we discussed raising Treasurer Ammerman’s salary to $18,500 per year. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Myers made motion to adjourn. Ammerman seconded. All ayes. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:57pm. 

 

 

Minutes Written and Submitted by  

Marcie Seavolt 

Onondaga Township Interim Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


